







NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
REGULAR MEETING OF CHIPPEWA VALLEY
MONTESSORI CHARTER SCHOOL
GOVERNANCE BOARD
EAU CLAIRE, WISCONSIN



Notice is hereby given that the Governance Board of the Chippewa Valley Montessori Charter School will hold a regular meeting on Tuesday, April 2, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the school library at 400 Cameron St. and virtually.  Copies of the agenda may be obtained on the Montessori Charter School website.  You can find the link to the meeting at: https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTlmMzk5ZWMtOTlhNy00MTFiLTk1MjMtMmEzZmY3NjdmNWZi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2225789cc8-448d-4562-a14d-ad5bea58ee87%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2276473521-b22a-4ba5-bec8-5cd0147026ef%22%7d



